






























































March 4, 2015 

 

United States Sentencing Commission 

Attention:  Public Affairs 

One Columbus circle, N.E., Suite 2-500 

Washington, D.C. 20002-8002 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter is in regard to the Proposed Amendments to the Sentencing Guidelines.  My brother is one 
who committed a white collar crime, was sentenced to ten years and has been incarcerated in a Federal 
prison for four years to date.  

 

I would appreciate the Commission to consider the fact that white collar crimes are not violent. 

They still can be assets to their community and their families.   

 

Thank you 

 

Terry Hendrix 

Clarkesville, Georgia 


















































